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MEETING DATE:     June 5, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:       Memorandum of Understanding – Etowah Park 

 

PRESENTER:  Steve Wyatt, County Manager 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  No 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

At the April 19, 2017 meeting, Ken Wise, President of the Etowah Lions Club, updated the 

Board on the recently constructed concession stand at the park. He also noted that the Lion’s 

Club had questions about their responsibilities at the Park, as well as the County’s 

responsibilities.  

 

Staff recommends that the Board task the Recreation Advisory Committee with working in 

conjunction with the Lions Club to develop a Memorandum of Understanding for the Board’s 

consideration that will clarify the obligations of both the County, as well as the Etowah Lions 

Club, with regards to the Etowah Park. 

 

 

 

  

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

 

The Board is requested to direct the Recreation Advisory Committee work with the Etowah 

Lions Club to develop a Memorandum of Understanding clarifying the obligations of both 

Henderson County and the Etowah Lions Club with regards to the Etowah Park, and present a 

recommendation for the Board’s consideration by October, 2017. 

 

 

Suggested Motion:   

 

I move the Board request the Recreation Advisory Committee work with the Etowah 

Lions Club to develop a Memorandum of Understanding clarifying the obligations of 

both Henderson County and the Etowah Lions Club with regards to the Etowah Park, 

and present a recommendation for the Board’s consideration by October, 2017. 

 


